
  
 

 

    
    

          

      

 

 
 
  

  

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
   

   
   

 

  
   

   
  

 
 

 
  

BY EMAIL 
henry.ren@enbridge.com 

February 11, 2025 

Henry Ren 
Sr. Legal Counsel 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
North York ON M2J 1P8 

Dear Henry Ren: 

Re: 2562961 Ontario Ltd. 
Withdrawal of Application for an Electricity Wholesaler Licence 
File: EB-2024-0270 

This letter confirms the withdrawal of the electricity wholesaler licence application EB-
2024-0270 in the name of 2562961 Ontario Ltd. in accordance with your written request 
dated February 10, 2025. Please be advised that the file for this application is now 
closed. 

Yours truly, 

John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 
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